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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 312 SB 312 sets penalties for persons convicted of identity theft from a victim younger than 

18 years old. The fiscal impact of this bill is contingent on the number of people convicted of the 

offenses listed in the bill but will likely be minimal. Since 2016, 400 cases of identity theft have 

been filed in Oklahoma (excluding Tulsa and Oklahoma Counties) Since 2018, 265 cases of 

identity theft have been filed in Tulsa County. Since 2020, 30 cases of identity theft have been 

field in Oklahoma County. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Minimal 

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal 
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